


City of Southgate
Notice of Alternative internet posting pursuant to KRS 424.145

   The City of Southgate has published its 6/30/2023 financial audit on its website.  The full   audit may be viewed at https://southgateky.org/legal-ads-and-notices  The public may inspect a copy of the audit at this URL or by contacting the City of Southgate 122 Electric Ave. Southgate, KY  41071 or by calling 859-441-0075.  

	2
